
LUNCH
Students go to lunch with

their 4th period class. 
Click HERE to put money on
your child's lunch account.
Click HERE to view menus.LATE

Students must be seated in
homeroom by 7:50AM.

-
Students must check-in at
the front office starting at

7:50AM.

BREAK
Students go to break with

their 6th period class.
-

Click HERE to view items
sold in the canteen.

ARRIVAL
If you want breakfast, go

to the cafeteria as soon as
you arrive.

- 
All students report to the

gym until time to report to
homeroom.

DISMISSAL
The bell rings at 3PM, and
all students report directly
to their dismissal location. CAR LINE

Click HERE to view the map
of car line.

We do not have car
numbers. All students must
be actively looking for their

ride.

Carline, Bus Loop
Athletics, Walker
After School Care

BUSES
Click HERE to view updated

bus route and driver
information.

SUMMER
READING
Turn into your English

teacher on the first day of
school.

No drop off before
7:20AM!

https://www.gsboe.org/departments/child-nutrition/family-portal-lunch-money
https://www.gsboe.org/login/menus
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1B2n5SuJ5YHe-JQhA1tsSp2x46Ms53OW-/view?usp=sharing
https://www.gsboe.org/parents/traffic-flow
https://www.gsboe.org/parents/transportation


BUSES
Students may ONLY ride
their assigned bus. They

may not ride home with a
friend due to overcrowding.CELL

PHONES
Click HERE to view the Cell
Phone/Tech policy in the

Student Handbook.

TEACHERS
Need to reach a teacher?



Click HERE to find their

email.

DRESS
CODE

Click HERE to view the
Dress Code policy in the

Student Handbook.

GRADES
Check grades in

Powerschool. If you cannot
access Powerschool, contact

the front office. ABSENCES
Turn in excuses in the

front office.



Check Canvas for
missing work..

QUESTIONS?
Call our front

office at 
251-968-8719!

UPCOMING
EVENTS
Open House on 8/15



Back to School Dance on

8/18

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1689361164/gulfshoresalgov/ihhy81k9sssfkmq7ir6j/GSMS2023-2024Student_ParentHandbook.pdf
https://gsms.gsboe.org/school-directory
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1689361164/gulfshoresalgov/ihhy81k9sssfkmq7ir6j/GSMS2023-2024Student_ParentHandbook.pdf

